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I am writing in support of LD2283 the Crisis Protection Order sponsored by 
Representative Talbot Ross. As the Lewiston mass shooting has shown us the this 
type of an order also known as a Red Flag law is crucial. We need to make sure that 
families and communities have the tools they need to keep their loved ones safe in the
face of a mental health crisis. This order would protect potential
victims as well as people who may be suicidal and those individuals who are 
expressing harmful statements. Please take action to prevent all Mainers from gun 
violence.


